
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPER BEAR TRAVELS THE USA 

2017-2018 

 

 

Students, Parents and Guardians, 

     For the 2017-2018 school year our theme will be Super Bear Travels the USA.  Please find 

enclosed a coloring sheet of Super Bear to take on your summer travels.  Whether you travel far 

away or stay close to home, we want your child to share their summer adventures with us.  Have 

your child color Super Bear and take him along.  When you reach your destination, take a family 

picture with Super Bear and send the picture electronically to Riverside.  Link to our school 

website, http://riversideelementary.stpsb.org/ and look for the map of the United States.  Click 

on the map and it will link to you an email address that you will then send the electronic photo.  

Please identify your electronic photo with the family name and location of the photo (city, state).  

Please do not list your child’s first name – last name only.   If you need additional pictures to 

color, you can download a copy from our school website.   

     At the beginning of the school year as well as throughout the year, we will be sharing Super 

Bear’s adventures with the students and parents at various school events.  It is our goal to 

encourage school spirit as the students become aware of the great land we call the USA.  Have a 

safe and fun summer! 

 

Example of identifying the family:  Bear Family, Orange Beach, Alabama 
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